
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF BROOKLYN 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 15, 2022, at 

6:30 p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main 

Street Brooklyn, CT on the following: 

 

SP 22-001: Special Permit for Accessory Apartment at 190 Wolf Den Road, Applicant: JP 

Rimoczy for the regular meeting of the Planning and Zoning Commission. 

 

A copy of this application will be available for review on the Town of Brooklyn website and at 

the Land Use office.  

 

All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and written correspondence received.  

 

Dated this 15th day of February 2022. 

 

 

 

 

*Please publish 3/2 and 3/9* 

 








































